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3rd May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Summer weather 

So this week has shown a little glimmer of the 
hotter weather returning!  Though of course it 
is raining now.  Please do remember to send in 
sun cream if you would like us to apply it 
during the sunny days.  A hat is also good if 
your child will wear one.  
This week a few classes made the most of the 

warm 
weather 
and 
went for 
local 
walks.  
They 

really enjoyed bumping into each other and 
saying hello.  It is always nice to meet people by 
surprise when you are out and about. 

Rowan class also took 
advantage of the really 
nice weather and went 
for a 
walk 
in the 

community. When 
they came back they all  
enjoyed choosing 
from the different flavours of ice-cream and 
sitting on the grass to eat. 

Trip to Eureka  
Sunflowers class had a great week,  not only 
meeting Jasmine class out on a walk but also a 
trip to Eureka Museum in Halifax.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Everyone had an amazing time and the 
museum looked after everyone so well.  There 
teacher was very impressed 

with the 
accessible,  
multi-sensory 
and 
welcoming 
space for our 
preformal 

learners.  
Parents  
This week 
the parent group had a 
short presentation 
from 
Manchesterkids@kids.org.uk who 
talked about a 2 groups that meet 
on a Monday at Gorton Hub.  Have a 

look at their website to see if this 
would be good for your child.  
Next week there will be a talk on 
water and sun safety which I am 
sure will be really helpful.   
Finally the high school pupils run a 
café on a Friday morning between 10.00 and 
11.15.  Parents are very welcome to visit the 

café and help our pupils learn great 
employability skills while enjoying lovely food.  

Dates for the term 
6th May 2024 – Spring Bank Holiday – school 
closed 
24th May 2024 – Last day of term 
Best Wishes  

Alison Randall 

Headteacher 

 

Lavender:Inshirah Daffodils: Nerese Blossom:Peshawa Bluebells:Leila Rose:Thabani Sunflowers: Juan 

Jasmine:Frankie Acorns: Zeenat 

Elm:Rohaan Pine; Romy Sycamore:Jing Cheng Willows:Omari Rowan: Grace Maple:Victoria  Cedar: 

Cerys Birch: Mehidi Beech: Annakesia Oak: Alex 
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